Scheduled Tours
at OPE!

This is a wonderful opportunity to explore our campus, learn more about our
programs, and experience the warm and welcoming environment of our school
community.

DATES: March 3, April 14, or May 12, 2025

TIME: Please arrive no later than 9:45 AM to allow time for check-in
with your driver’s license.
You must complete the School Access Form in advance.

LOCATION: Ocean Palms Elementary Front Office

RSVP: Call 904-547-3760 or you may send an email to:

stephanie.crenshaw@stjohns.k12.fl.us and
beverly.ardabili@stjohns.k12.fl.us

In an ongoing effort to prioritize the safety and security of our students and
staff, school access is required for every individual who is not a staff
member of the St. Johns County School District. Please follow the steps
below to obtain school access before your visit.

1. Complete the School Access Form

2. Enter your name exactly as it appears on your Driver’s License/State ID.

3. Allow two (2) weeks for processing. After this period, you may check the
status of your application 904-547-3760.

We also encourage new families to attend our monthly PTO meetings from 9:00-
10:00 AM (prior to the tour) to connect with other parents, learn more about our
school community, and network.

A summer tour is scheduled for July 31, 2025 at 9:00 AM.

We look forward to welcoming you to Ocean Palms Elementary.
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